Richard Olszewski
Council members
Camden Town Hall

! RTR RS 3 )
Judd Street NW L 2K U
London
WC1H 9JE

Dear Richard,

As you know, there is huge demand for new school places in Camden.
That is why I would urge You to support the proposals by St Anthony’s
School to open a new school next door to its existing site at 3 Arkwright
Road in Hampstead. This would allow people living in the borough to have
the benefit of 140 new schoo! places and a nursery without all of the
disruption of building an entirely new schogl.

I hope you will take my comments into account.

Yours sincerely,

CC Olivier Nelson, Flanning, Camden Councii




